
THE BIG  

RED 
UNIFORM 

SALE 
 
 
 
 

Join us Thursday, May 30th at 6:30 p.m. in the Dining Hall for the Mercy High School Used 
Uniform Sale! 

This night is an opportunity for our incoming 9th graders, returning students, transfer students, and 
their parents to purchase uniforms at a discounted cost from members of our senior class. 

The following asking prices are recommended: 
 

Blazer: $50.00-$60.00 Black 
Fleece: $20.00-$25.00 
Red Cardigan Sweater: $20.00-$25.00 
Black V-neck Sweater: $20.00-$25.00  

Skirts and uniform blouses cannot be sold or purchased during the Used Uniform Sale. Turtlenecks 
have been removed from the approved uniform list, and also cannot be sold or purchased.   

Used blazers must be approved for fit by the Dean of Students prior to purchase. 
 

Please note that all details regarding the exchange of payment and uniform items are arranged 
between the “selling family” and the “purchasing family.” 

Items can be purchased using cash only. 
 

Please contact the Dean of Students, Mary Ella Marion at 
memarion@mercyhighschool.com with questions. 
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